Vegas Pub Night!!

Dear St. James Families,

We are VERY excited to announce our premier fund-raising event for this school year – **VEGAS PUB NIGHT!!** This event will take place on **Saturday**, **April 18**th and promises to be a fun-filled evening, including music, snacks, drinks, silent auction, and casino games!!

We are requesting that each family make some type of donation for the event. This could be one of the following:

- approach a business for a donation
- donate an item on behalf of your family
- create a theme basket on your own or with other families
- donate a talent, skill or service (quilting, photography, bake 2 dozen cookies each month for a family for the year, housekeeping, donate your family trailer for a night)
- donate a bottle of wine for our wine raffle

Several local businesses have been asked, and have agreed, to donate items for our silent auction. If you are planning to make a donation request of a local business, please advise us of your request as we hope to avoid the embarrassing situation of making repeated requests. You may contact Stephanie Curtis at 250-503-3812 or Email saintsofservice.sjs@gmail.com

There will also be many opportunities for everyone to get involved. Whether that is helping out with decorations and set-up, night-of-event duties, or cleanup, we appreciate your support. Watch for future signup emails for opportunities to volunteer. We look forward to seeing you all there.

St. James Parent Support Group